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 Year 2 -  Jack and Penny 
 Year 3 – Ilyas and Mollie 
 Year 5 – Bella, Kaya, Max and Suleyman 
 Year 6 – Grace, Amber, Anton and Rhys 

 
 
 

This was our first meeting since December 
because of the lockdown. There was some 
feedback from the Suggestion Boxes that 
we had made and we discussed these 
ideas.  
A lot of the suggestions were around 

playtimes and it was agreed that since we returned to school, there have 
been some issues with behaviour. School Councillors will remind 
everyone of the importance of sharing, taking turns and following school 
rules.    
 
Football may now be played within our class bubbles. We decided that 
each class should discuss this and should agree on a plan to use 
playtimes and the playground fairly. This could be having football at 
lunchtime but not in playtimes or allocating certain days to football. 
Some children do not want to play football and they need space to use 
on the playground whilst others are playing a match.  
School Councillors will ask their class teachers to help create teams for 
the football matches so that this is fair and arguments are avoided. It 
was felt that girls are not always being given opportunities to be 
goalkeeper and that the ball is not always passed to them. School 
Councillors will emphasise the importance of this to their classes.  
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Year 3 and Year 5 are not having time on each side of the playground 
and so Mrs Hall will look at the rotas and talk to Teaching Assistants 
about this.  
School Council would like the playground to be divided in the morning 
into the two sides for lining up. Mrs Hall asked if they would move the 
cones in the morning when they arrive and then move them back at 
playtime. School Council were happy to try to do this. 
 
We will try and meet with our classes during the week commencing 22 
March and set up the new football rotas. The following week we will think 
about introducing our School Council stickers which arrived during 
lockdown! 
 
At the next meeting we will make posters reminding everyone about 
playground rules. These will be displayed on the playground to help 
everyone behave according to school expectations.  
 

 
 
 
 
                                                            
 
 

 
 
 

                                                             
 

 


